April 16, 2022

Star City Council
Star, Idaho

RE: Willowbrook Annexation
Application #'s AZ21-12/DA-21-20/PUD-21-02

Mayor Chadwick and Council members,

I am writing today to ask you to seriously consider voting against the proposed project known as
Willowbrook.

There are many problems with the proposed development, so | hope to implore you to vote against the
project. If you choose to vote in favor, please keep in mind the area and its residents. The zoning should
at least be matched, there needs to be a solution for water usage, the roads need to be fixed, traffic
controlled, and wildlife well-thought-out.

Thank you so much for taking this into consideration.

Sincerely,

Nicholas Kalfas



